
Field Trip to Head-Smashed-In Buffalo Jump and The Fort at Fort Macleod! 
 

All grade 3 and 4 classes will be attending one field trip to Head-Smashed In Buffalo Jump and Fort 

Macleod.  Please read through the following information so your child is prepared for the day. The 

permission form must be completed, signed and returned to school as soon as possible so we can make 

final preparations. There is a $10.00 fee for this field trip and needs to be brought in with the form.  

  

When:  Wednesday, June 19, 2019            Cost: $10.00 

 

Itinerary:   

6:30 a.m. - Arrive at School 

6:45 a.m. – Bus leaves Vauxhall Elementary 

8:45 a.m. - Arrive at Head-Smashed-In Buffalo Jump 

9:00 – 11:30 – (Grade 4)  Guided Building Tour and Hike Into the Past 

  (Grade 3) Guided Building Tour and Stones & Bones 

11:30 – 12:15 –  Washroom/Gift Shop/Lunch (We may eat lunch at the Fort or on the way there.) 

12:15 – Depart Head-Smashed-In Buffalo Jump 

12:45 - Arrival at Fort Macleod 

1:00 - 4:00 - March of the Redcoats Program at the Fort 

4:00 – 4:15 – Washrooms/Gift Shop 

4:20 – Depart Fort Macleod and return home to Vauxhall 

6:00 p.m. - Arrive at Vauxhall Elementary 

 

Students must bring:  
-Water 

-Bagged lunch  

-Snacks (for ride there and ride back as it is a LONG day) 

-Spending Money (to purchase souvenirs or treats) (not required) 

-Comfortable shoes (flip flops are not allowed)  

-Sunscreen  

-Hat  

-Jacket (appropriate clothing for all weather) 

** Electronics may be brought on the trip, however items are the responsibility of the child.  

 

Supervisors:  We will be taking a limited amount of adult supervisors on the bus with us. Once we 

know how many students are joining us on the field trip we can determine the number of adults that are 

required and the cost. Please return your child’s form along with money as soon as possible.  Should 

there be more volunteers than we have room for, we will do draws to select supervisors and fill the bus.  

Parents not drawn will be welcome to attend if they wish to drive themselves to the Buffalo Jump and 

Fort Macleod.  Admission for parents driving themselves is approximately $25 total and can be paid at 

each location.   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

I am interested in being a volunteer supervisor for the Grade 4 field trip on June 19, 2019. Please return 

by Friday, June 7, 2019. 

 

_____________________________      __________________________ 

              Child’s Name (please print)      Parent’s Name (please print) 


